
The Arkansas Term Limits ballot committee had filed a proposed constitutional 
amendment that would limit state lawmakers to serving a total of 10 years in the 
state Legislature. 

According to the Arkansas Democrat Gazette, the committee filed the proposed 
amendment last week. 

This past October, the state Supreme Court struck from the ballot a similar 
proposed amendment, saying in their ruling there was an insufficient number of 
valid signatures of registered voters on the petitions submitted by the committee. 

The most recent proposal, like its predecessor, would impose the strictest term 
limits in the country. Currently, California and Oklahoma have the strictest, with a   
12 year limit. 

Current Arkansas law limits lawmakers to serving no more than 16 years in the 
legislature. 


